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Non-Passenger Screening of Vehicles (NPSV) is Critical to a Safe Operation Airside

Non-Passenger Screening of Vehicles (NPS-V) means all people entering the airside must have their
Restricted Area Identity Cards (RAIC) or temporary pass and Airside Vehicle Operators’ Permits (AVOP)
checked and verified. All passengers of the vehicle will also need to present their RAIC or temporary
pass.

If you are a RAIC holder escorting a temporary pass holder, please assist the temporary pass holder to
screen when they enter the area. You must submit yourself to RAIC verification prior. Once Verified
you must watch for the red X or Green in arrow in order to know if you are selected for screening, you
will have yourself, your personal items and the vehicle screened. You will not be permitted through
the screening point if you refuse to show your RAIC for verification. Failing to stop for screening when
directed tois a violation of the Canadian Aviation Security Regulations and may result in enforcement
action against the driver.

Do you need some guidance on finding locations or have questions? Call 416-776-7381 for assistance.

What to do when approaching Non-Passenger Screening of Vehicles (NPS-V) area
All vehicles needing to drive on the airside are required to be screened by a Canadian Aviation
Transportation Security Agency (CATSA) officer.

Here are the steps:
Step 1: Approach the booth in your vehicle and come to a full stop at the stop sign.
Step 2: Drivers and passengers of the vehicles present their RAIC to the officer for verification.
Step 3: Drive to the stop sign with an electronic display below. If a red X is visible, you have
been selected to complete full screening. Please pull off into the CATSA inspection area. If you
see a green arrow, you may continue on your way.

—
TORONTO PEARSON 7’

- N Safety Toronto Pearson




